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Comments 

Recommendation (Request for Extension) 
On July 19, 2022, the Public Service Commission of Utah (“Commission”) issued an Action 

Request to the Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) to review CenturyLink’s petition to 

eliminate the Performance Assurance Plan and Performance Indicator Definitions with a 

due date of August 18, 2022. Subsequently, the Commission issued a Notice of Filing and 

Comment Period with a comment date of August 18, 2022. 

The Division is in the process of determining and requesting the information necessary to 

comply with the Commission’s request and finds that additional time will be required to 

complete this review. Therefore, the Division requests the Commission extend the due date 

to September 19, 2022. 

 

cc:   Max Backlund, Lumen 
 Tre Hendricks, CenturyLink  

Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 

To: Public Service Commission of Utah  
From:  Utah Division of Public Utilities  
   Chris Parker, Director 

Artie Powell, Manager 
Brenda Salter, Utility Technical Consultant Supervisor 
Casey J. Coleman, Utility Technical Consultant 

Date: August 11, 2022 
Re: Docket No. 22-049-60, CenturyLink’s Petition to Eliminate Performance 

Assurance Plan and Performance Indicator Definitions. 
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